
Good Evening, 
 

This is Mrs. McIntosh and it is Tuesday, April 23, 2019 
 

Hot Lunch Menu for tomorrow is Spaghetti, Whole Wheat Roll, Salad Bar, Fruit and  
Milk.  Cost is $5.00.  Salad Bar is available for a student price of $2.50 as well as a  
Fresh Fruit Cup for $1.00. 
 
There will be an Open Gym this evening from 6:30-7:45 p.m. for any Middle School 
Boys in Gr. 6 & 7 interested in playing Basketball. 
 
Activities taking place tomorrow are 5:00-6:00 p.m. Gr. K-1 Basketball; 6:00-7:00 p.m. 
Gr. 2-3 Basketball. 
 
This Thursday is our Spring Dance in the cafeteria. Gr. 3-5 dance is 6-7 pm.  
Gr. 6-8 dance is 7:15-9:00 p.m.  Cost is $2 if student fee has been paid and $4 if it hasn’t 
been paid. Ms. Harvey’s Grade 8 class will be having a canteen with drinks and snacks  
available to buy with proceeds going towards their Gr. 8 leaving party.  Please pick your  
child up promptly when their dance is over. Parents wanting to volunteer to help supervise 
either dance should call the school and leave a message for Mrs. Hitchcock, saying which  
dance you can help out with.  
 
Please be advised that flags at all provincial buildings, sites, establishments and schools 
within the Province of New Brunswick are to be lowered to half-mast from sunrise to 
sunset on Sunday, April 28, 2019 to mark the Day of Mourning for Persons Killed or 
Injured in the Workplace.  In keeping with this, we will be lowering our flags at the 
end of the day on Friday, April 26th and they will remain at half-mast until school  
resumes on Monday, April 29, 2019. 
 
Thank you and Have a Great Evening! 
 
Mrs. McIntosh 
 
CCS Website 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Pages/default.aspx 
 
To Access CCS Newsletters 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/ccs/Documents/Forms/Newsletters.aspx 
 
School Closures 
http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-W/Pages/default.aspx 
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